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ottawa, 27th March, 1912.

sir:—

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your report on the

Kootenay Ageney for the month of March, and with regard there

to I beg to say that the Department is pleased to learn that

you found Mr. Galbraith's office and Hoords in a satisfactory

condition.

The Department observes that you propose recommending

what you consider to be a more efficient system of keeping

 books than that followed at present, which system you desire

to have adopted at the different Agencies within your Inspector-

ate. When you recommendation is received, it will be given

caregul consideration and you will be advised of the result.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

T.J.Cumminskey Esq.,

Inspector of Indian Agencies,

Vernon, B.C.
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